
KEELER TOWNSHIP

PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST

TO THE QUALIFIED ELECTORS OF THE TOWNSHIP OF KEELER, VAN BUREN COUNTY, 

MICHIGAN:

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the August 6, 2024, Primary 

Election has been scheduled for Monday, July 15, 2024, at 10:00 a.m., at the Keeler 

Township Hall located at 64151 Territorial Rd. W., Hartford, Michigan 49057. The Public 

Accuracy Test is conducted to demonstrate that the computer program used to 

tabulate the votes cast at the election meets the requirements of Michigan election 

law. 

This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, 

as amended, MCL41.72a (2) and (3), and the Americans with Disabilities Act. 

Anyone needing assistance, please contact the Township Clerk at 269-205-6817 or 

Email clerk@keelertownship.org.
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